
MINUTES OF THE EDDY COUNTY WATER RESOURCE BOARD

April 5, 2022

A regular meeting of the Eddy County Water Resource Board was held on April 5,2022 at 9:00 AM at the
Eddy County Courthouse. Board members Kenny Reis, Monty Schaefer, Mike Tweed and
Secretary/Treasurer, Travis S. Peterson, were present in the basement of the Eddy County Courthouse.
Eddy County landowners, Doug Skadberg and Kris Skadberg, were also present.

The minutes of the regular March 1,2022 meeting were presented. Schaefer made a motion to approve.
Second by Tweed. Motion carried.

The Treasurer's Report was presented and reviewed. Reis made a motion to approve the treasurer's report.
Second by Tweed. Motion carried.

Correspondence: Various correspondence was reviewed. Except as otherwise noted in these minutes no
action required.

Old Business:

Rosefield Dam: Schaefer had no new information.

Garrison Diversion Conservancy District: Tweed reported that the next quarterly meeting is scheduled
for April 14,2022.

Devils Lake Basin Joint Water Resource Board: Tweed summarized the business conducted at the last

meeting. Reports were given by NWS, ND Game & Fish, US Fish & Wildlife Service, SWC, and county
board members. Planning continues on the Devils Lake Basin Tour scheduled for June. A drain tile
update was provided. The International Water Institute presented a LiDar review and how-to. The next
meeting is scheduled for April 13,2022 at the Devils Lake Courthouse.

Upper Shevenne River Joint Water Resource Board: Schaefer reported that pilot project work
continues.

Colvin Coulee; Tweed reported that he visited with Jeff Anderson. Anderson was not able to attend this
meeting but informed Tweed that the adjacent/affected land owners signed the 80/20 cost share application.
It soimds like the cost share application is in the process of being returned to the Water Board and the
landowners desire to pursue a clean-out project.

At approximately 9:30 AM the Water Board adjourned the meeting to attend the Eddy County Commission
meeting. The Eddy County Commission was discussing the culverts in 62"'^ Ave Northeast that are west
of Rosefield Slou^.

The Eddy County Water Board re-convened its meeting at approximately 9:55 AM.
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